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220a Park Road

N88JX

22/11/2017  17:22:122017/6045/P OBJ Antony Welfare Takes over the green space

Flat 4

62 Westbere Road

London

NW2 3RU

22/11/2017  22:15:302017/6045/P OBJ Moshe Lahyani I was shocked to hear of this wholly inappropriate planning application for this huge, ugly, 

enclosed development on a much valued open space and had to look it up and write to 

object. I often walk my dog along Gondar Gardens and living in Westbere Road which 

suffers from excessive traffic, I appreciate the peace and quiet of being able to walk along 

the top of the hill, breathe some fresh air and hear the birdsong. Such things may sound 

trivial but add priceless quality of life for a city dweller. I am extremely concerned about the 

amount of traffic this development will obviously bring and am concerned that as it is not 

aimed at the local community but an exclusive group of incoming private residents (and I 

note there's no affordable housing proposed) that it will be of no benefit whatsoever to an 

established local community, and can only bring social and environmental damage. Why on 

earth would Fortune Green residents accept or be happy with that? I urge Camden to think 

first and foremost of its loyal residents rather than profit-seeking private enterprises with no 

interest or concern whatsoever for the local community, and see the obvious unsuitability of 

this proposal for this location and area, and reject it.
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